
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Thursday, March 21, 2024
CONTACT: Caleb Noel, The Numismatist Editor-In-Chief

E-mail: cnoel@money.org

New Refreshed Contents Tool to Launch in April Edition of
The Numismatist Online

The American Numismatic Association (ANA) is proud to announce the launch of the
refreshed "contents view" for its renowned publication, The Numismatist. This new feature
is designed for members who access the magazine on their phones or tablets, offering a
reorganized layout that is both visually appealing and user-friendly.

With the refreshed "contents view," members will find it easier to navigate through the
magazine's wealth of numismatic content. Additionally, readers will now have the
opportunity to explore exclusive offers from the ANA's valued partners, directly from their
digital devices.

"Our goal with the refreshed 'contents view' is to provide our members with an enhanced
reading experience that reflects the evolving digital landscape," said Caleb Noel,
editor-in-chief of The Numismatist. "We are excited to introduce this new feature, which not
only benefits our readers but also adds value for our exclusive partners."

All members who enjoy reading the digital version of The Numismatist will enjoy the
refreshed "contents view" and all that it offers. Platinum members are encouraged to log in
on their phones and explore this new interface firsthand.

To experience the refreshed "contents view" of The Numismatist, simply log in to your ANA
account (money.org) on your phone or tablet and start exploring as early as the April
edition is released.

For more information about the American Numismatic Association and The Numismatist
magazine, please visit money.org/publications.

The American Numismatic Association is a congressionally chartered, nonprofit educational
organization dedicated to encouraging the study and collection of coins and related items.
The ANA helps its members and the public discover and explore the world of money
through its vast array of educational and outreach programs, to include its museum, library,
publications, conventions and webinars. For more information, call 719-632-2646 or visit
money.org.
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